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Greetings Members, 
     
     I would like to congratulate and welcome Diane Rogers to the position of Loyal 
Knight. I feel that she will be a great asset to our Lodge. 
    The month of September was a very busy one, with cruise nights were a great 
time with all the cars and cook-out thanks to the cooks and everyone that help run it 
and make them such a successful time for all that attended. 
    We had the District Deputy and his Suite conduct the inspection of the Lodge, 
they attended a Lodge meeting. We received a favorable rating from them thanks to 
all that helped us achieve this rating. 
    Bob Vitulli and Rich Hoon and helpers put on a Fish Fry. Thanks to all that made 
this function such a success, which was followed by Meat Bingo, also a successful 
function. 
    Some of the other functions were the Soccer Shoot with over 40 children 
participating in this contest. Thanks to all that helped run this function. 
   We also had the Hawaiian Luau put on by Dean Landry and Crew. Thanks to all 
that made this event a fun and successful function. 
    In house Darts started on September 20th. If anyone wishes to play please contact 
Hank Shepard. 
    There are other events happening in September and October, check out the 
schedule posted at the Lodge. 
     Remember only you and other members can make any and all the events and 
your lodge a success. Please try to attend. Your suggestions are needed and 
welcomed. 
     In closing, Please remember our members and service personal that are protecting 
us and our country to keep our home a safe place to live, a small Prayer goes a long 
way. “God Be With Them and All Elks” 

           Yours in Elkdom, 
Dave Mulchahey 

Exalted Ruler 

Message from 
fellow member: 
The Exalted Ruler 

 



       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  

 

 

Elk of the Month 
10/12 – Frank Landry 
11/11 – Barbara Baxter 
12/11 – Joe Hugh, PER 
01/12 – Cindy Hugh 
02/12 – Louise and Dave Landry 
03/12 – Don Colby, PER 
04/12 – Dave Chandler 
05/12 – Bob Vitulli 
06/12 – Rich Hoon 
07/12 – Terry Carter 
08/12 – Steve Arlitt 
09/12 – Dan Baillargeon and Rodney Cronin 
 

Elk of the Month 
 
With the help of my chair officers, the 
Elk of the month honor goes to a member 
who has never said no to anything. 
He jumps right in and fills the needs of 
the Lodge without any hesitation. 
  
Frank Landry is the Elk of the Month for 
October. 
 
Thank you Frank for always being there 
for the Lodge and our Members. 
 
 
 Fraternally yours, 
Dave Mulchahey, ER 
 
 

House Committee Note: 
 
- Please respect and treat your bartenders as 
you yourself want to be treated. 
- If you have any problems please bring 
your concerns in front of the House 

Committee NOT THE GRILL ROOM 
 
-Please refrain from profanity 
in the grill room. 
 

THANK YOU  

TAILGATE 
 PARTY 
10 AM – 4 PM 

 
Come out and have a fun time leading up to the game 

Proceeds for Golf League 

Past Exalted Ruler Messages 
 

Our Sunday Meat Bingo was a great 
time! Thank you everyone for your 
support to the PER association. The 
money we raise will help with our 
scholarship fund. We look forward to 
seeing you for breakfast on October 21st. 
There will be a meat bingo to follow. 
 

 
  In Elkdom, 

P.E.R. 
Association 

  



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Day Member Day Member 

01 James Thomas 13 John Wilkalis 
02 Stephan Decker 14 Donald Colby, PER 
02 Donald McPhee 15 Daniel Baillargeon 
03 Donna McMahon 

Marcotte 
15 David Landry 

03 Stephen Sharpe 16 Dave Forest 
03 Kenneth Ward 17 Gary Cowan Jr 
03 Craig Wlodyka 18 William Farrah 
04 Nl Kaufman 19 Theresa Glidden 
04 Jerry Langone 20 Patricia Lockwood 
04 Adam Swanson 20 Katie Newell 
06 Joel Gosselin 22 Laurence Dole 
06 Clarence Trammell 23 Steven Berry 
08 Paul Montenero 23 Chris Woltering, PER 
08 Simpat Parnagian 24 Lorrie Catalano 
08 Chris Spanos 24 Joseph Ferranti 
08 Barbara Weilbrenner 26 Gary Andrews 
09 Richard Garcia 26 Robert Weddleton 
10 Robert Waselchuck 27 William Brown 
11 Lisa Baillargeon 27 Mark Young 
12 Richard Clark 28 Thomas Cusano 
12 Williams Genereux 28 Wayne Kezer 
13 Joseph Daley Jr 29 Leo Velardo 
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    

  

  

October Birthdays 
Best wishes to our members with birthdays in the month 
of October. Show your membership card to the bartender 

if you are on the list this month. 

TO OUR ABSENT 
MEMBERS 

 

 
Henri Bedard 

392 
5/14/70 – 3/12/11 

 
Norman Delaney 

1669 
6/14/87 – 6/11/11 

 
Jackie Hoon, PER 

2147 
2/5/97 – 10/7/11 

 
Robert Letourneau (CM) 

155 
5/28/61 – 11/28/11 

 
Edward Sweezey 

2518 
5/1/98 – 2/2/12 

 
Richard Walters 

933 
1/30/77 – 6/10/12 

 

CRAFT 
FAIR 

November 3rd 

8am-4pm 

If you’re 
interested in 

having your own 
booth or need 
more details, see 
Louise Landry 

Jackie Hoon Memorial 
Bike Run 
October 7th 
Registration 8am 

Run 9am 
Open to public 1pm 

There will be food and entertainment  
Proceeds will be split between Breast Cancer 
Research and Christmas Food Baskets 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Derry-Salem Elks Activity Calendar for October 2012 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 1 2 
 
 
 
In-house Pool 

3 
 
 
Lodge Meeting 

7:00 

4 
 
 
In-house Darts 

Bingo @ The Rock 
 

5 
 
 

 

6 

7    Jackie Hoon 
Memorial Bike 

Run 
Breakfast 

8 AM – 11 AM 
 

8 
 

 
 
 

9 
 
 
 

In-house Pool 

10 
 

 
House 

committee 
Meeting 

11 
 
 

In-house Darts 
Bingo @ The Rock 
 

12 
 
Friday Night 
Supper & Meat 

Bingo 
 

13 
NH State Soccer 

Shoot 
 

14 
 
 

Breakfast 
8 AM – 11 AM 

 

15 
 

 

16 
 
 
 
In-house Pool 

 

17 
 
 
Lodge Meeting 

7:00 

18 
 
 
In-house Darts 

Bingo @ The Rock 
 

19 
 

20 
 

21   Tailgate  
Party 

PER Meat Bingo 
1:00pm 
Breakfast 

8 AM – 11 AM 

22 23 
 
 
 

In-house Pool 

24 
 

 
Board of Directors 

Meetings 
 

25 
 
 

In-house Darts 
Bingo @ The Rock 

 

26 
 

 

27 
 
 

 

28 
Children’s 

Halloween Party 
Breakfast 

8 AM – 11 AM 

29 
 
 

 

30 
 

 
 

In-house Pool 

31 
 
 

Lodge Meeting 
7:00 
 

1 
 

 
In-house Darts 

Bingo @ The Rock 
 

2 
 

3 
 
Craft Fair 
8am – 4pm 

4 
 
 

Breakfast 
8 AM – 11 AM 

 

5 
 

 

6 
 
 
 

In-house Pool 

7 
 

House 
committee 
Meeting  

8 
 

 
In-house Darts 

Bingo @ The Rock 
 

9 
 

Friday Night 
Supper & Meat 

Bingo 
 

10 
 
Charity Dinner 
Dance - Keene 

 
 

Friday Night Supper 
& Meat Bingo 

 

October 12th 
 

Dinner 6 PM 
Meat Bingo 7 PM 

 
  

  

Children’s Halloween 
Party 
 
 

October 28th 
11 am 
 

Bring your kids in costume and 
get ready for a good time 

 
 



 
 
 
Our State Project 
 
It’s always nice when giving back results in a tangible, visible positive experience for others. And for the 
Elks, nowhere is that result more visible than at Copper Cannon Camp in Bethlehem. 
 
Copper Cannon has wrapped up yet another unforgettable summer camp season, and thanks in large part to 
volunteers and donors from the New Hampshire Elks. It was one of the most successful summers to date.  
 
The camp was able to provide a free traditional summer camp experience for more than 450 low-income 
campers from all around the state. Campers had the opportunity to participate in archery, arts and crafts, 
hiking, swimming, ziplining and plenty of other activities while learning new skills and making new 
friends. The campers got three quality meals a day and also took home a free t-shirt, books and school 
supplies for the upcoming year. 
 
Over the past 49 years, Copper Cannon has been able to provide that free summer camp experience to more 
than 20,000 youth from around the state, thanks to the generosity and hard work of individuals and 
organizations such as the Elks Club. 
 
In 1969, the New Hampshire State Elks designated Copper Cannon Camp to be its major state project, and 
has been serving the mission of the camp ever since. Over the past year alone, the State Elks combined with 
efforts of individual lodges to donate nearly $29,000 to the camp. 
 
But the Elks’ impact on Copper Cannon comes in much more than just monetary form. Volunteers at Elks 
lodges all around the state served as recruiters for the camp, finding local children who qualified for the 
camp and were excited to attend, and assisting them in the application process. The lodges helped provide 
transportation and chaperoned the buses and vans each weekend. 
 
Copper Cannon also hosts multiple Elks clean-up days at camp where members have the opportunity to 
help provide aesthetic and practical improvements with projects around camp. 
 
The camp’s founder, Hamilton Ford, overcame an underprivileged childhood and vowed that he would one 
day give less fortunate children the opportunity for a meaningful outdoor camp experience. In 1963, that 
dream became a reality and the camp evolved into what it is today. 
 
For more information on volunteering or donating to Copper Cannon Camp, visit www.coppercannon.org, 
call 603-823-8107. 

http://www.coppercannon.org/


TURKEY CHEER 
 

November 17th 
 

Come and enjoy a wonderful night of raffles. This is 
one of the lodge’s biggest fundraisers throughout the 

year.  
Volunteers are always needed to help make this 
happen. See Chris Woltering for more details. 

CHRISTMAS TREES 
 
 

They arrive on November 17th and will go on sale after 
Thanksgiving. Volunteers are needed to sell the trees. 
There will be a sign up posted in the Grill Room. Please 

sign up to help sell trees.  
 

See Frank Paris for more details 

 

 



 

 

 

 

   

   

   

   

   

 

HELP!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We need volunteers for Sunday morning breakfast crews. These 
are great fundraisers for various lodge activities. We have the same 
handful of people volunteering every week. We need some new 
faces to step up to the plate and volunteer on a breakfast crew. 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 

Presiding Justice: Pat Handlin 
Mediator: Joe Morawski Sr.,PER,PDD, PSP
Accident Prevention: Rodney Cronin 
Auditing: Bob Barrett, Bill Tarmey 
Americanism: Joe Morawski, PER, PDD 
Lodge Activities: Megan Arlitt 
Membership: Laurie Shepard 
 

Joseph Wagenbach* 
William Engstler* 
Arthur Janikas* 
Charles Hoitt* 
Amand Cocchairo 
Theodore Hattin, PDD* 
Harry Mullen, PSP, PDD* 
Robert Christianson 
Raymond Jelley 
Edward Anderson 
Morris Dion* 
John Ranfone, PDD* 
Thomas Schofield* 
 

 

LODGE MEETINGS 
1st and 3rd Wednesdays at 7:00 PM at the Lodge Home 

Secretary’s Office Hours:  Monday 12-4 PM & Wednesday 4-8 PM 
Rental information: 894-5861  

Dave Mulchahey, Exalted Ruler – Laurie Shepard, Secretary 
Monthly Bulletin #09-12 

TIN 02-0277615 
 

DERRY-SALEM ELKS LODGE #2226 B.P.O.E. 
BOX 130 

SALEM, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03079 

 
"A FRATERNAL ORGANIZATION" 

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

  

  

  

NON PROFIT ORG. 
US POSTAGE 

PAID 
PERMIT NO. 6 
SALEM, NH 

Elks National Foundation: Rich Hoon, PER, PDD 
Social & Community Welfare:  
Youth Activities: Megan Arlitt 
Drug Awareness:  
Government Relations: Joe Morawski Sr., PER 
Sports League Activities: Steve Arlitt 
Public Relations: Louise Landry 

Lapsation: Kevin McCarthey 
Investigating: Steve Arlitt 
National Services: Richard Hoon, 
PER,PDD Tom McGibbon 
Visitation: Frank Landry 
Major Project Copper Cannon: Louise 
Landry 

SICKNESS & DISTRESS Artie Farrow: 603-458-2044 

William Angus* 
Eugene Lessard* 
Stanley Rajewski* 
Edziu Sentkowski* 
Robert J. Wilkesman* 
Roger Frederick 
Robert C. Laukonis 
Fred A. Rheault, Sr. PSP, 
PDD* 
Jim LeClair 
Robert Raymond* 
Ronald Stanwood 
Robert Titus* 
 

Gerald Gagnon* 
Richard W. Hoon, PDD 
Jack Rennick  
Wayne Murray 
David Lowd  
Jerry Sobolewski 
Joseph S. Hughes* 
Dr. Arthur Provencal 
James L. Houle Sr. 
Robert L. Dennis 
Grant Ouellette 
Larry E. Sunnerberg* 
Peter Diefendorf 
 

Steve Shepard, PDD, PSP 
Joe Morawski, PDD, PSP 
Richard Houle 
Joe LaRosa, Jr. 
Bill Frisone 
Jacqueline M. Hoon* 
Eric Gaumond 
Rick Rogers 
Hank Shepard Jr. 
Don Colby 
Joe Hugh  
Joanne Baillargeon 
Chris Woltering (Jr.) 
*deceased 

COMMITTEE CHAIRPERSONS for 2012-2013 

PAST EXALTED RULERS of DERRY-SALEM #2226 
 

BULLETIN STAFF & INFORMATION 
Chris Woltering,(articles)759-1501, and Laurie Shepard (advertisements) 898-7941 
Bulletin articles may be submitted in writing to the bulletin mailbox in the copier room 

Or (preferred) emailed to: jgmorawski@hotmail.com 
All articles must be received prior to the 15th of the month 
For guaranteed listing in the following month's bulletin. 
Bulletin available in PDF format: www.bpoe2226.org 

mailto:Christopher.Woltering@gmail.com
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